
As Drug intermediate units were not covered under EIA Notification of 1994 

prior EC requirements were not there. As now the industry proposed to 

manufacture drugs & drug intermediates with a capacity of 15 TPM this 

application is made for getting Environmental Clearance. As 2006 notification 

covers both Drugs and Drug intermediates, It is now applied for EC for 

expanding the capacity 


